

Governing Council

A committee of parents helps manage the financial and property management of the kindergarten. They also assist in policy making in our centre. Being a part of the Governing Council is a valuable experience. The Annual General Meeting is held at the beginning of the kindergarten year.

We invite you to consider joining the Governing Council, which meets once a month at a time that is most suitable to members, usually in the evening. No special skills are needed. Please ask a staff member or Governing Councillor for more information.

How can you be involved?

Parents and visitors are always most welcome to join in our kindergarten sessions. They can be involved by

- Helping with activities
- Telling or reading stories
- Preparing materials for activities
- Sharing knowledge and expertise
- Joining Governing Council
- Talking to your child about their time at kindergarten.